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From: adam thomas <thomasa76@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 7:50 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of retail forex

Hello Mr.Stawick,

| am a retail forex trader and | am opposed to the proposed limits on leverage as contained in RIN 3038-AC61.
Limits of this nature will eliminate many of the smaller retail traders from being able to use the leverage in the
markets which allow them to control enough volume to make retail forex investing worth while. There are
numerous other risk management attributes available in the retail forex world which should be utilized rather than
limiting our individual rights as traders. The limits are boarderline unconstitutional.

| appreciate your consderation in this matter.

Adam Thomas
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